
Community Policing Report District 4 

Summary report for April 23, 2019 meeting 

Opening:  The best way to predict the future is to create it. 

 

We welcomed Todd Polich as requested by the members for a presentation on 

graffiti in Burnaby.  This informative dialogue and slide presentation outlined the 

differences to the art of graffiti and the vandalizing tagging.  Our questions were 

answered and the members were thankful for his time and his engaging 

information.  We were reminded that anyone with time and interest is welcome 

to join in the painting over of unsightly tagging…an important activity to stop the 

spread of the unwanted tagging throughout the City of Burnaby. 

 

The District 4 Coffee with the Cops on April 16 at La Foret was a well- received 

opportunity for the patrons and our RCMP members to chat informally  while 

enjoying a complementary cup of coffee and a muffin.   

 

Metropolis welcomed the volunteers and the RCMP members of District 4 that 

are involved in community safety to a breakfast.  This was an opportunity to show 

appreciation to the many volunteers that participate in speed watch, foot patrol 

and crime watch. 

Our ICBC representative spoke of an insurance reduction for seniors who drive 

less than 5000kms a year.  To qualify, the driver takes a picture of the car’s 

odometer and then again when renewing the insurance the following year. 

 

Submitted by Mary Gates, CPAC Chairperson 


